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The Launching/First Public Consultation Workshop of the project “Energy Savings Siem 
Reap – Promoting and Demonstrating Energy Conservationin Siem Reap City, 
Cambodia” was organised by the Cambodian Ministry of Environment (MoE) in 
collaboration with its implementing partners, namely Ministry of Industry, Mines and Energy 
(MIME); Royal University of Phnom Penh (RUPP); Cambodian Research Centre for 
Development (CRCD) and UNEP Risoe Centre on 4 April 2011 in Siem Reap City, 
Cambodia. The objective of the workshop is to provide concerned stakeholders with related 
information about the project as well as to provide an opportunity to participants to discuss 
issues related to the project implementation. 
 
Over 40 participants from concerned Government agencies, local authorities, and private 
sector attended this first consultation workshop. The workshop started with welcome and 
opening remarks  by H.E. Kim Chhayhieng, Vice Governor of Siem Reap Province, H.E. Tun 
Lean, MIME Director General for Energy of the Ministry of Industry, Mine and Energy; and 
H.E. Thuk Kroeun Vutha, Secretary of State of the Ministry of Environment. More 
information can be found in the workshop proceedings. 
 

 


